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To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

MA. LOURDES G. FERRER
Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Regional Office

Dear RED Ferrer, 

I would like to send my Letter of Reconsideration regarding the disqualification of my recent application for Land
Management Officer I.

Attached here is my Letter of Reconsideration addressed to you.

Kindly forgive my intrusion and I am hoping for your kind consideration and understanding. Thank you very much.

Respectfully yours,

Loren Kaye A. Garcia
Forest Technician II
DENR CENRO San Jose, Occ. Mindoro
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